Pocatello Art Center Gallery and School



Portneuf Valley Photographic Society

Porcelain Artists of Southeast Idaho Idaho Watercolor Society

444 North Main, Pocatello, Idaho 83204 208-232-0970 E-mail: pocartctr@ida.net Web: www.PocatelloArtCtr.org



MARCH

Carolyn Purnell, Editor

PAC Officers 2015-2016

Hours: Mon.-Fri. 10 am-4:00 pm

Closed: Saturday, Sunday

and Holidays

President—Marlene Keller Vice President - Jennifer Fisher Treasurer - Sallee Gasser Secretary—Becky Petersen Corresponding Secretary Peggy Anderson

Board of Directors

One-Year Board Members Roger Boe Dorothy Chatterton Barbara Orr Barbara Santos

Two- Year Board Members Rick Aubrey Bea Cowger Jeanne Hand Georgia Orwick

Three-Year Board Members
Dorothy Brzek
Pat Geiger
Linda Groom
Carolyn Purnell

Advisory Board
All Past Presidents

President Porcelain Artists of
Southeast Idaho
Danese Lothspeich

President Portneuf Valley
Photographic Society
Wayne Millyard

Regional Representatives Pocatello Idaho Watercolor Society

Onita Asbury



Neila Loebs

Our thanks for the support of Individual and Corporate Donors who help us keep the Art Center Gallery and School a vital part of our community.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

March is suppose to be the first of Spring but here in Idaho we are not always that lucky to get Spring that early. Let us all wear green, Celebrate with the Irish, and paint spring to commemorate this March.

The Irish are a loving and happy people who love to volunteer, and you can remember them by being a volunteer too. I would like to thank all the new members and ask you to come out to the shows and classes and learn how to be more active at the Center. May your days in 2016 include volunteering at the Art Center. We still need help and volunteers for Sagebrush Arts Fest and desk workers.

March is our HS Art Show which is one of my favorite shows of the year. I love to see the talent of our high school-age artists. Jennifer Fisher and the Fundraising Committee have secured a grant and funding so that we can continue to give out cash awards to these young artists. Thank you for your continued effort on behalf of the Art Center.

Legacy Project—We are still working to honor all local artists in our Legacy project and we hope that you will send us suggestions. You can send them to my email at m2klr@aol.com or Barb North's at barb.north10@gmail.com.

by Marlene Keller

I cannot help mentioning the volunteers who are the foundation of the Center. Can I start with Barbara Santos, Peggy Anderson, and Carolyn Purnell. We can never forget their help. I never want us to take their dedication for granted. I only have a few months left as your president and I sincerely would like to thank everyone who has helped me in my last messages as president I hope to recognize many more members.

March 4th is First Friday Art Walk where we will announce the winners of the High School Show.

Our board will meet at the Art Center at 10:00 am on March 3rd. Board Meetings are open to all members who want to attend.

Our next executive meeting is Monday, February 29th at 10:00 am.

Happy Saint Patrick's Day



NEW CLASSES FOR SPRING

Oil Painting for Beginners (6 classes) Mondays, March 28 - May 2, 2016 7 - 9 pm

Have you been wanting to try oil painting but felt intimidated by the oil paints, confused by solvents or bewildered by drying times? Using the alla-prima (wet-on-wet) method, artist and art instructor Gabrielle Sivitz will show you how simple and easy oil painting really is. From canvases to clean-up, and color mixing to composition, we'll cover the basics of oil painting so you can paint with confidence.

Registration Required - Call the Pocatello Art Center (208) 232-0970 \$70 members / \$75 non members Sketching ONE-DAY Workshop Saturday, April 2, 2016 9 am - 4 pm

Looking for a fun creative activity you can do anytime, that doesn't require expensive or bulky supplies? Artist, art instructor, and sketching enthusiast Gabrielle Sivitz will introduce you to sketching; a quick way to draw with easy techniques that will get you sketching everything everywhere in no time. Warning: Sketching can be addictive!

Registration Required - Call the Pocatello Art Center (208) 232-0970 \$50 members / \$60 non members

Danene Taysom

March at the Pocatello Art Center! LOOSEN UP!! See, Simplify and Express with your paintings

> March 2, 9, 16 30, 2016 WEDNESDAYS 3:00-5:00 pm or 7:00pm—9:00 pm

\$65 Each month for PAC members \$75 Each month for non-members Save and Pay for all 4 months:
\$240 for PAC members, \$280 for non-members

April 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th, 2016 Drawing the Portrait Part 1: Master features: eyes, lips, Nose and hair!

May 4th, 11th, 18, 25th, 2016. Drawing the Portrait, Part 2: Putting it together, Create drama w/light in your portrait!

Register Now!

Pocatello Art Center 444 North Main Pocatello, Idaho, 208-232-0970 or

Contact Danene at danene@danenetaysom.com



CAROL MYERS IS BACK!

April 21, 22 & 23rd, 2016

2 1/2 –DAY WORKSHOP (Thurs, Friday 9am-4pm & Saturday, 9–12 Noon)

IN WATERCOLOR
FOR
BEGINNERS (with some classes)
INTERMEDIATES/ADVANCED

(This is not a basic WC class)
She is bringing back some review of
her past techniques, and
Many NEW techniques you will
Want to learn!!

Only 10-12 spaces
Sign-up today
At the Pocatello Art Center
208-232-0970
Cost TBA

GALLERY NEWS by Pat Geiger

First Friday Art Walk takes place on March 4, 2016

INVITATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL SHOW

Once again we are honored to showcase the, 'Invitational High School Show'. Please come out and support these incredible young artists. Their work is always cutting edge and fresh. We have monetary awards again this year thanks to a grant from the Spaulding Foundation and some smaller contributions given by the Pocatello Arts Council and Captain Bengals Comic Cove. The categories for awards will be drawing, painting, mixed media, sculpture, pottery, jewelry, computer art and pastels. Each category will have a first through fourth place award. We will have a best of show also and, new this year, will be a Pocatello Art Center President's award and a best illustration or cartoon award. The show will open on First Friday, March 4 and there will be an awards ceremony. We are encouraged, that by such recognition, some of these talented young people will follow their dreams and NOT drop art after graduation. All work should be at the Art Center by February 26th. We will hang the show on Tuesday, March 1st and judged on Wednesday, March 2; and all high school work should be picked up by March 25th.

We are finishing February with the, 'Spirit of Idaho' and the 'Regional Idaho Watercolor Show'. Hopefully you have made a visit to our gallery and have seen the work of our many talented artists. We have the beautiful translucence and fluidity of watercolor on one side of the gallery and then the deep richness of oil on the other. We still have forms to sign up for the Idaho Watercolor Society or you may contact your regional officers, Onita Asbury or Neila Loebs. The gallery thanks all of our artists that take the time to exhibit. We know it takes great effort to change out your work and you are truly appreciated. Please pick up work no later than February 26th or sooner as high school student work will be coming in that week.

PORTNEUF VALLEY PHOTOGRAPHIC SHOW

We are excited to host the, 'Portneuf Valley Photographic Show', in April. This is always a huge show and a great time to view the work of our amazing photographic artists. Their work will be judged and there will be awards in several different categories. The categories are 1) Scapes; 2) People; 3) Black and White and Sepia; 4) Travel, Vacations around the World; 5) Botanicals; 6) Animal Kingdom; 7) Photoshop; and 8) Miscellaneous. Their work will be accepted March 24 and 25 from 10am to 4pm and Saturday, March 26, from 1pm until 4pm. Judging will then take place at 6pm that evening. The show will hang on Monday, March 1st at 10am. There will be an open house for entrants on Thursday, March 31st from 6 to 8pm, and they will be featured for our First Friday Art Walk on April 1st. They are a very hard working group that bring some incredible works of art to our community and our gallery and we are very proud to share. They are always welcome to hang their work throughout the year during our other art show themes. If anyone has questions about entry forms for this show, please contact, Herman Garcia, past president (220-6360); Wayne Millyard, president (221-9099); or Patty Ford, vice president (406-7377).

PHOTO SHOW RULES & CRITERIA GUIDELINES ARE ON THE FRONT DESK COME IN TO GET YOURS

We are also closing in on the May, 'Judged Art Show for All Members'. We hope you are creating and finishing those special pieces. What a great opportunity to have your work judged by experts and to receive recognition for all your hard work. Forms are in the newsletter for your convenience.

We give a special thanks to Penny Wolf for sharing her painted bison skulls. Her work was featured on the local news last month and gave the Pocatello Art Center some needed publicity! Please be sure and check out our jewelry and porcelain cabinets. We thank the hard workers that keep these cabinets ever changing and interesting.

PORTNEUF VALLEY PHOTOGRAPHY SOCIETY (PVPS)

By: Wayne Millyard

There will be a free Macro Photography class at the Art Center on March 12 from 10am to 12 noon or longer if folks are having a good time and need more time to practice. We will have some lights for people to use. Anyone attending should bring their camera, a close up or macro function lens, and a tripod. We will have a few items for subjects, and those attending are welcome to bring anything they want for macro photography. The class will be led by Ray Hales and all area photographers and members are welcome.

The Photo Club Program for our March 24th meeting, at 7:30-9:30 pm, will be a presentation on the Photo Trip Into Yellowstone National Park during January 2016. This will be a presentation by some of the people who made this trip. Should be an interesting program.

See the above article in the Gallery News regarding detailed information about our upcoming Annual April Photography Show in the Gallery at the Pocatello Art Center, taking place 1st Friday of April. Judging for this show will take place on Saturday evening, March 26, at 6:00 pm.

LEGACY PROJECT REPORT

by: Barbara North, Chair

The **F.M.**, **Anne G.**, **and Beverly B. Bistline Foundation in the Idaho Community Foundation** granted **Legacy** funds to engage our community support; set up archival storage, including supplies; and contribute to website development, in order to continue our process of honoring our artistic legacy.

We are looking forward to receiving suggestions and nominations of the legacy artists, from our members and the communities throughout our area. We are also looking forward to sharing the art of these dedicated artists. Please help by nominating and helping us document these artists.

You can send them to Barb North, Chair, at *barb.north10@gmail.com* or Marlene Keller's email at *m2klr@aol.com* or as stated in the PR article, call the Pocatello Art Center, 232-0970.

IWS NEWS by Onita Asbury

With our new decision to meet every other month, our next meeting is on April, 6th, the first Wednesday. We would like to again invite anyone slightly interested in our group to visit, member or not. Of course we feel we are weak on member numbers, but promise not to push that.

We have had some fun activities recently, such as our February member show of paintings using other media with watercolor. It pulled some of us out of our usual ruts of painting same-old, same-old things. We produced some wonderfully different paintings.

We also enjoyed a mini -workshop with Gabrielle Sivitz teaching us the usage of pen and ink with water-color. Actually her leadership in how to sketch with pen and ink - both dipping croquille pens in real ink and using Micron pens of all sizes to shade and shape was excellent. I'm jealous of her talent. We could sketch, then paint: or paint, then add ink for more definition. Thanks, for a fun two days.

We are looking forward to our next meeting with various members bringing new ideas, such as something called brush-off??? We always bring works in process for help or critique. It sometimes takes a new eye to spot a good spot or suggest something that might help it go in a new direction. Please come all. The meetings are at the Art Center at 7:00pm, repeatedly, on April 6.

OUTREACH AND PR

by: Barbara Orr, Outreach & PR Chair

The Pocatello Art Center has received a grant, as stated before, from the F.M., Anna G. and Beverly B. Bistline Foundation to continue our *Legacy Project*.

We are photographing, putting on CD, displaying to the public, and permanently achieving biographies and artwork from area artists who have passed. If you had an artistic family member who devoted much of their life to their art, please call the Art Center at 232-0970. The process will be to send a biography and photo samples of the work by email to the committee's email addresses. For this purpose computer photos will work. Later, <u>professional photos</u> will be taken of the actual artwork.

PAC Board Meeting February 4, 2016

- *President Marlene Keller called the meeting to order at 10:00 am.
- *Present: Barbara Santos, Barbara Orr, Bea Cowger, Dorothy Brzek, Dorothy Chatterton, Linda Groom, Rick Aubrey, Jeanne Hand, Peggy Anderson, Sallee Gasser, Jennifer Fisher, Carolyn Purnell, Frank Hartlieb, Wayne Millyard, Augusta Scheetz. Excused: Barbara North, Georgia Orwick, Pat Geiger.
- *Minutes: Jennifer moved to approve the minutes as written. Sallee second. The Minutes were approved.
- *Treasurers Report: The renter in Apartment #2 has moved out. The Management company said the apartment was left cleaner than any other apartment the company has ever seen. It is in good condition. The carpet may need to be cleaned and it may need to be painted. There are hardwood floors under the carpet.
- *The budget looks good. The Savings Account looks good. There is money in the Building Fund, the Legacy Project, and Children's Art. *Barbara Santos moved we accept the Treasurers Report for audit. Linda Groom second.

Committee Reports:

Fundraising:

- *Pocatello Arts Council: Frank Hartlieb, Chairperson of the Pocatello Arts Council attended the Board meeting. He explained that the Arts Council serves as an Advisory Board to the Mayor and the City Council to further art in the community. They support visual and performing arts. Several sculptures in the city have been commissioned and funded by them. By reading the Art Center's Newsletter, Frank became aware of the need for volunteers. A collaboration between the two entities could help both of them. *Pocatello Arts Council helped with the Children's Art Classes last summer. They want to help with the High School Art Show this year. They voted to contribute \$150 to be used to help present the show. After the show, they want a report on how the money was used. They also want their logo displayed.
- *The Arts Council was contacted by the Idaho Commission of the Arts. It is their 100th Anniversary. They would be willing to support an event sponsored by the Pocatello Arts Council. They would advertise it state wide and support it. There is an idea that would help both entities and could be celebrated at the Sagebrush Arts Festival.
- *Last year the Arts Council commissioned 3 benches carved from travertine be sculpted and placed in Pocatello Parks. There were 3 large pieces of rock left over. Three local artists have been asked to make a sculpture with these pieces. It could be called "Pocatello Rocks On."
- *Once these 3 sculptures are finished, they could be put on display for the public to see during Sagebrush. There could be an event where representatives from the Idaho Commission of the Arts could come to meet and support the artists. The public could meet the artists and see the sculptures, hear the history of them, and learn their final destination. The event would be advertised throughout the state. This could increase attendance of patrons, as well as artists, to Sagebrush. This could be good for the entire community. *Carolyn made a motion for the Board to consider Frank's proposal. Barbara Orr second. The motion passed.
- *PAC Art/Garage Sale: Augusta Scheetz will be the chairperson of this committee. The money raised will go to the Building Fund, which is money kept in reserve for repairs needed at the Art Center. The dates being considered are Saturday, June 11 or 18. It would be held in conjunction with the Farmer's Market, which is held in the RR parking lot. The next Newsletter will ask artists to look through their extra art supplies and donate gently used items for the sale. The proceeds will go to the Art Center. Volunteers for this are welcome. Current committee members are Dorothy Galloway, Georgia Orwick, and Carolyn Purnell. The next meeting is Wednesday, February 17, at 5:00pm.
- *Legacy Grant: PAC received a \$4525 grant from the Bistline Foundation for this project. The committee will meet to develop plans to meet the requirements of completing this grant.
- *Dues: Beginning January 2016 dues at PAC increased by \$10 for regular members from \$25 to \$35 per year. The increase in revenue will be directed to the PAC Building and Maintenance fund. This money will be kept in reserve for repairs and emergencies with the building.
- *High School Art Show: The Spaulding Foundation funded the show this year for the second time in the amount of \$2,300. This will allow PAC to award prizes in eight categories: Painting (watercolor, oil, and acrylic), Mixed Media, Sculpture, Pottery, Computer Art, Pastels, and Jewelry. First prize in each category \$50; second \$25; third \$20; and fourth \$15. "Best in Show" will receive \$100. A "People's Choice" award will be given. A President's Award of \$100 will be given. Captain Bengals' Comic Cove will give a \$50 award to the student with the best illustration related to comic art. The high schools Art Teachers are delighted with this. *Desk: Linda took pictures of the new exhibit and put them on Facebook. There will be a training meeting for Desk Volunteers and substitutes in March. PAC members, please consider being a volunteer.
- *Newsletter: Information for the Newsletter needs to be to Carolyn by the 15th of each month.
- *Sagebrush: Sagebrush will be at ISU again this year. The booths will be set up farther north under the trees to provide more shade. The Children's Art Yard will remain at the south end. They are under tents, so the sun is not a problem. A committee is being formed. Linda Groom volunteered. She suggested they use ZAPP to increase the number of vendors. Frank Harlieb will shadow Carolyn this year with the plan to be in charge next year. This is Carolyn's last year.
- <u>VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED...</u>we are forming a committee to plan the Fest. We will start meeting in March. Please volunteer to be a committee member. Call the Art Center at 208-232-0970 or contact Carolyn Purnell at capur007@msn.com

- *Education: A Beginning Oil Painting class by Gabrielle Sivitz will be held in April and May. It will be held on Monday nights. The woman who did the pocket sketching class is interested in coming back. They hope to get Gloria Miller Allen to teach a workshop. There will be Children's Art Classes again this summer.
- *Legacy Project: The committee is looking for nominations for future programs. It has been suggested a Nomination Form be made to make the process consistent. They want to appeal to the general public for nominations. A photographer has been suggested. They may look at this person and other photographers for the next program.
- *Publicity: Barbara Orr and Barbara Santos have been working on a brochure promoting the Art Center. This can be placed in hotels to encourage people to check us out. It offers a personal tour of the Center. This will let people know we have Art for sale and that the Art Center supports many associations. We can print 2500 brochures for \$300. The Tourist Board will give us \$150 to do this.
- *Linda Groom moved that we spend the money to have these brochures printed. Dorothy Chatterton second.
- *PVPS: The photo club requested PAC purchase a USB cable to be left at the Art Center for use with the TV. This would help them with their presentations.
- Linda moved to purchase a USB cable. Sallee second.
- *PVPS has a Facebook page. They encourage people to log onto Facebook and search for PVPS. Linda suggested the Pocatello Art Center and PVPS link their Facebook pages.
- *PVPS suggested the Board consider having a computer that can be used by the various organizations that use the Art Center. They would be willing to contribute to the cost of this.
- *A Macro Photography class will be held at the Art Center on Saturday, March 12, beginning at 10:00am.
- *Maintenance: There are no current issues.
- *Gallery: It's a beautiful show. The watercolorists did not disappoint!
- *Pat will be working with Jennifer and the High School show. She will also work with Wayne with the Judge Photography show that is coming. Pat is working on judges for the Judge Show in May.
- The shows have started out a little slim, but it seems to always work out. It would be nice for some of our newer members to exhibit with us.
- *Correspondence: Peggy will thank Judi Legos for purchasing a new stereo for the classroom.
- *Insurance: Becky has been working with Dave Shelton from State Farm to change insurance companies and coverage. With the Board's approval, this change will take place in May when the current policy expires. The premium will increase, but the coverage will also increase. It will become a Replacement Cost Coverage policy instead of an Actual Cash Value policy. It will also include an endorsement for the artwork we display for people.
- *PASI: Due to inclement weather, there were only 4 people at the last meeting. Therefore, it was postponed until next month.
- *Hospitality: The committee purchased a new coffee pot that is working very well. The food we receive is good stuff! The IWS group will be providing treats for the February First Friday.
- *Membership: We have a total of 193 members. There are some over-due accounts. Barbara will send out notices.

Unfinished Business:

Nominating Committee chairman is Jennifer Fisher. Dorothy Chatterton, Georgia Orwick, Peggy Anderson are members. They will have names ready to present in April.

New Business:

- *An Artist Luncheon is held the second Thursday of each month at 11:00am at a different location each month. Check the Newsletter to know where it will be.
- *The next Executive meeting is on Monday, February 29, at 10:00am. The next Board Meeting will be Thursday, March 3, at 10:00am. First Friday Art Walk is March 4.

Sallee motioned to adjourn the meeting. Bea Cowger second. Meeting adjourned at 11:58 am.

ON-GOING CLASSES

BEGINNING DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY

Thursdays, March 3, 10, 17, 24, 2016 5-7 pm Pocatello Art Center With Richard Albright

Cost: \$75.00 Call the Art Center at 232-0970 to register DON'T FORGET THE PAY-AS-YOU-G0..... \$12.50 per session

Tuesdays—Bob Beason, all media (10-12 noon) Wednesdays—Karen Wardle, oil (10-12 noon) Thursdays—Pennie Wolf, oil (1-4 pm)

> PASTEL & ALL MEDIA GROUP Meets March 15th at 5:30—8:30 pm

CALENDAR AND ART SHOW THEMES 2016-2017

JANUARY "All Seasons" Check in Artwork no later than January 6, 2016

FEBRUARY "Spirit of Idaho"--- "Regional IWS Show" --- "World Wide Photo Walk"

Check in Artwork no later than January 29th.

MARCH "Invitational High School Show" Check in Artwork no later than February 26th.

APRIL "Portneuf Valley Photographic Society" (Annual Judged Show)

Check in Artwork no later than March 24th, 25th, and Saturday until 1:00 pm;

Judging at 6:00 pm

MAY "Judged Art Show for all Members" See Directory--Page 10 for Categories and Levels.

Check in Artwork no later than April 29th

JUNE "Mountains, Streams, Lakes and Oceans" (Includes: Landscapes, Waterscapes)

Check in Artwork no later than May 27th

ANNUAL PAC MEETING AND ELECTION OF OFFICERS "Vacation Vistas" Check in Artwork no later than June 24th.

JULY "Vacation Vistas" Check in Artwo AUGUST "Paintings from Photographs"

"PASI (Porcelain Artists of SE Idaho) Show"

Check in Artwork by July 29th.

(PHOTOS SUPPLIED BY THE PVPS OR USE YOUR OWN)

POST PHOTOS WITH THE ART IN THE GALLERY. (Photos be no larger than 5x7)

SEPTEMBER "Creative Visions" All Media

includes: (black and white, mixed media, new techniques, abstracts),

Check in Artwork no later than August 26th Fall Classes begin.....Check with Art Center

Sagebrush Art Fest....(2nd Weekend in September) 10th-11th

OCTOBER "IWS Traveling Show" Idaho Watercolor Society; to be hung October 4th

Sale of Artist's space for November/December Holiday Show October 3rd

All member artists/photographers are welcome. Check in and hang Artwork for

your space no later than October 28th.

NOVEMBER "Annual PAC Holiday Show and Sale"

"NKA Woodcarvers display", on 1st Friday; demonstration in Classroom

DECEMBER "Annual PAC Holiday Show and Sale" continued.

check in Artwork for January Show no later than December 23

DEC. 24 - JAN. 1 -- CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAYS

POCATELLO ART CENTER ANNUAL MEMBER JUDGED SHOW MAY 2016

Entries are due by Friday, April 29th, 2016 at 4:00 pm.

No entries will be accepted unless the artist is a paid-up member. The show will be hung May 3rd and judged on May 4th, 2016

A CASH PRIZE will be given for BEST OF SHOW, with possible other cash awards and ribbons in all levels, Categories and Sub-categories at the judge's discretion

GUIDELINES for the ANNUAL JUDGED SHOW (See your Directory for more details)

- 1. You may enter up to 3 items at \$10.00 per item.
- 2. The 3 items can be any combination of categories, and/or levels at \$10.00 each.
- 3. Paintings/art cannot be larger than 40"x 40" which includes the frame. The Gallery Committee will not accept any art that is larger than those dimensions. All art must be the artist's original work.
- 4. All hanging work must be framed and ready for hanging; no gator hooks; use a tight wire 3-4 ins from top of frame.
- 5. No work from copyrighted material is acceptable
- 6. Work should have been completed within the last 3 years
- 7. All art must be identified on the Art Center card with artist name and title of art; any work for sale must be marked with a price on the Art Center card. Artists contact info should be on the card.
- 8. Identifiable signatures on the front of paintings and other art will be covered during the judging process
- 9. Work that has won in past PAC Art Shows cannot be entered
- 10. Gallery-wrapped canvases are acceptable, but must be painted on all sides; must meet all hanging guidelines.
- 11. There is an additional entry fee of \$25 on each piece of artwork submitted by non-members.

CATEGORIES LEVELS Oil, Acrylic Level I: Amateur—a beginning artist. Class work is acceptable but must be original work of the artist. Watercolor **Drawing Level II:** Intermediate —an artist who has worked independently in a medium over a period of time, has had training in a. Black & White media—pencil, ink, charcoal b. Color Media—oil pastel, chalk pastel, colored pencil the form of classes, private lessons or workshops, and may sell their work occasionally. 4. Traditional Photography — includes a. Digital Manipulation **Level III: Advanced Intermediate—**an artist who may sell and display and who has had extensive training and/or worked 5. **Three Dimensional** independently in an art medium on a regular basis. 1. Sculpture 2. Porcelain Level IV: Advanced (Professional)-an artist who has received awards 3. Pottery 4. Jewelry

6. Mixed Media and Collage

		ENTRY FORM				
Name		I am enclosing/including with this form payment of \$ for items of art in the following levels and categories. Make checks to the Pocatello Art Center. Up to a total of 3 items of art in any combination of categories and levels can be entered. Size must be no larger than 40x40 including				
Address						
City & State	Zip					
E-Mail	Phone	the frame.				
Entry #1 Title		Level: I II III IV Category 1 2 3 4 5 6 (sub 1 2 3 4) (Sub a b)				
Entry #2 Title		Level: I II III IV Category 1 2 3 4 5 6 (sub 1 2 3 4) (Sub a b)				
Entry #3 Title		Level: I II III IV Category 1 2 3 4 5 6 (sub 1 2 3 4) (Sub a b)				

in other shows; and one who sells their work

MARCH 2016

SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
	February 29 Exec. Meet. 10 am	1 Bob Beason Pay as U Go 9-12 N Hang Gallery HS Show	2 Karen Wardle Pay as U Go 9-12 N Judge HS Show D Taysom Color Class 3-5p or 7-9p	3 Board Meet 10 am Pennie Wolf 1-4 pm Pay As U Go Beg Digital Photo 5-7 pm	4 1st Friday HS Show Awards Ceremony 5-8 pm	5
6	7 Artists with Model 1:30-4:30p	8 Bob Beason Pay as U Go 9-12 N	9 Karen Wardle Pay as U Go 9-12 N D Taysom Loosen upColor Class 3-5p or 7-9p	10 Artist Luncheon 11 am Pennie Wolf 1-4 pm Pay As U Go Beg Digital Photo 5-7 pm	11	12 Free Macro Photo Class 10-12 Noon
13	Artists with Model 1:30-4:30p	15 B Beason Pay as U Go 9-12 N Pastel and All media Group 5:30 p	16 Karen Wardle Pay as U Go 9-12 N D Taysom Loosen up Color Class 3-5p or 7-9p	17 Pennie Wolf 1-4 pm Pay As U Go Beg Digital Photo 5-7 pm	18 No PASI Meeting	19
20	Artists with Model 1:30-4:30p	22 B Beason Pay as U Go 9-12 N	23 Karen Wardle Pay as U Go 9-12 N D Taysom Loosen upCol- or Class 3-5p or 7-9p	24 Photos Accepted all Day 10a-4p Pennie Wolf 1-4 pm Pay As U Go Beg Digital Photo 5-7 pm PHOTO Meeting 7:30 pm	25 Photos Accepted all Day 10a-4p Pick up all HS Art from Gallery	26 Photos Accepted 1-4 pm Judging at 6 pm of all Photo entries
27 EASTER	28 Photo Show Hanging In gallery 10 am 1ST Class Beg. Oil 7-9 pm with Gabrielle Artists with Model 1:30-4:30p	29 B Beason Pay as U Go 9-12 N	30 Karen Wardle Pay as U Go 9-12 N D Taysom Loosen upColor Class 3-5p or 7-9p	31 Photography Open House For Family & Friends 6-8:30p	APRIL 1 1st Friday Photography Judged Show 5-8 pm	APRIL 2 Sketching One-day Workshop 9a-4p w/Gabrielle

Pocatello Art Center 444 North Main Pocatello, ID 83204

> «Due Date» «First name» «Last Name» «Address1» «City» «State» «Zip»

Please check the date above your name and address for membership expiration.

This may be your last newsletter!